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In love with Christ; Be the best I can, Be kind to one another. 
 

 

    
 

  
 

            

30.1.25 

School Levy Contribution 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As with all Catholic schools, for each child that attends our school, we must pay an annual school 
levy charge to the Archdiocese of Liverpool. If you are able and willing, we are requesting for 
families to support us in the collection of school levy for this academic year. 

This is a commitment, that as parents and carers, we hope that you would meet when sending 
your child to our Catholic school. Contributions received through the school levy significantly 
support the maintenance of our school building and school site. The annual parental contribution 
requested is £10 per family. 

We are sincerely thankful for levy contributions that have already been made. A polite reminder 
for those intending to contribute, that levy can either be sent directly into the school office or 
alternatively, please pay via School Gateway. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support 

Mrs Bellis-Knox 
Head Teacher 


